







							October 16, 2013



Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

This filing is submitted by Fred W. and Crystal L. Stanley, Managers, for Stanley’s Sanitary
Service, LLC dba Stanley’s Sanitary Service G-86.

This filing is a disposal fee only increase per enclosed Cowlitz County Public Works notice of
Increase from $37.30 to $49.00 per ton.  The annual revenue impact is $14,701 or a 3.17%
Increase to applicable rates.

We also request exemption from any unmet filing requirements of WAC 480-07-520 because this is not a general rate case filing.

As required by the Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the 
Wahkiakum County Commissioners and to the Mayor of the Town of Cathlamet.  We will
be mailing customer notices with the first billing after Commission approval.  A copy of the proposed notices is included with this filing.  Copies have been forwarded to John Cupp. Consumer Protection
Department  for review and any suggested changes.

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 360-560-1145 (cell), 
360-849-4262 (home) or office message phone 360-795-3369.  My email is 
stanleyssanitary@centurytel.net .

						Sincerely,


						Crystal Stanley
						Comptroller

cc:  Mayor, Town of Cathlamet
cc:  Wahkiakum County Commissioners
